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The Management Information Report (MIR) provides DDS stakeholders and staff with 
information about eligibility, services and supports for individuals, support needs and new 
development activities, case load by age, waiver enrollment and revenue, and personnel 
management. 

Notes for the June 2022 MIR:    
There have been no changes to the structure of the report this quarter.   

 
DDS continues to review the MIR for improvements.  Minor changes are planned for the first 
quarter of State Fiscal Year 2023 covering the time period from 7/1/2022-9/30/2022.  Changes 
will include reporting for new service categories, as well as some current views being modified 
based upon feedback.  Changes will be covered in the Attachment for the upcoming MIR. 
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Note: TCM revenue is reduced due to an adjustment from FY 2020 through FY 2022 that occurred in the 3rd quarter of FY 2022
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